
 

 

 

Purchasing Services Office 
801 Leroy Place 

Socorro, NM 87801 
(575) 835-5886 

 
Letter of Addendum 

 

TO: All Offerors 
 

FROM:   Meradeth Montoya, Assistant Director of Purchasing 

 
DATE: 06/16/2025 

 
RE: RFP Number:  RFP#2505021E- Amendment No. 3 
 Commodity:  Drone Detection System Lease for First Responder 

Training 

 
 Please Note: This amendment is issued to amend the RFP as detailed below 
 

Q1) Is NMIMT interested in identifying non-Remote ID drones? 

A1)  We must be capable of detecting and tracking drones.  You can identify any enhanced 
capabilities you may have.  

Q2) Would NMIMT be interested in seeing a cUAS solution that includes mitigation? 

A2) Our primary participant will be State, Local, Tribal orTerritorial first responders.  As this group is 
not legally authorized to conduct mitigation this is not a requirement.  As the laws change, a 
follow on solution most likely would be pursued.   

Q3) Does NMIMT intend for the system to serve campus security beyond the FEMA training use 
case? 

A3) This system will be solely used for FEMA training purposes. 

 

 



 

 

 

Q4) Should NMIMT issue an addendum that substantially changes the scope of the RFP, could you 
please consider granting an extension to the proposal due date? With the Federal holiday on 
June 19th, the request for a printed submission, and no overnight delivery to Socorro, vendors 
have very little time between the 18th and when we would need to ship a proposal to meet the 
deadline. 

A4) We are not changing the original scope of detection only.  Mitigation is not a legal option at this 
time. Due to time constraints, the RFP due date will not be extended at this time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ALL OFFERORS ARE REQUIRED TO CONFIRM THE RECEIPT OF THIS AMENDMENT IN THEIR RESPONSE. 
ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE RFP REMAIN UNCHANGED.  

 

 

 


